
Phantom Vettes Corvette Club 
May 10, 2016 Meeting Minutes 

          
Meeting was held at Chuy’s Mexican Restaurant at the Fountains at Farah. Wel-
come to members by President Joe Denham 22 present. Dinner was on the pa-
tio and the meeting had to be moved inside due to the noise and traffic. 

Officer’s Report: 

Secretary’s Report:  Previous month’s minutes were emailed to all members 
posted on the website, reviewed and accepted by the members. 

Treasurers’ Report: Becky was not present, Dave gave the monthly report no 
activity this past month. And the ending balance was accepted by the mem-
bers. 

Governor’s Report: Dave reported that the next Governor’s meeting will be 
held in Tucson with the Super Bash being held the weekend of Memorial Day.  
The Roadrunner Region is still seeking to fill the position of the R/E if interest-
ed please see Dave for details. 

Dave also reported all the clubs franchise and annual taxes have been filed for 
the year. 

NCCC has new membership forms that need to be implemented Dave is on this 
and will accommodate and update all the information. 

Dave discussed the Ken Daby Event, new hotel and at the next meeting he will 
be asking for sign ups of volunteers necessary for the event. 

Webmaster: John would like all the members to continue to check the website 
for club information. He updates it as soon as anything is added or changed. 

Past Events: Cruise to Cattlemen’s on the old highway was enjoyed by all that 
attended which was about 35. 

Mother’s Day cruise was cancelled due to conflicts with other Mother Day 
events.  

Upcoming Events: 

* June event Meet at the Great American on Alabama for lunch then cruise to 
the Wyler Ariel Tramway, detail on the club website. 



* July 4th the club is participating in a parade on the Westside of El Paso, more 
detail at the next meeting and is on the website. 

* John asked if the club would like to sign up for defensive driving classes held 
at the Golden Corral on Transmountain. The cost is $35.00 and includes break-
fast and lunch and some insurance companies give a 10% for attending. Mem-
bership will set a date at the next meeting. 

New Business: Wounded Warrior Project was tabled. 

Upcoming Events: Check website. 

Birthday’s: 

Ron - 15 May 

Geno - 19 May 

Gloria - 21 May 

* Thank you Linda for the terrific Desserts. 

Next Meeting: 

June 14th - Northeast location. Casita Linda on Hondo Pass - see website. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:30PM 


